
PSIPW 10th Awards Ceremony
UNOV, 13 December 2022











“We are proud to collaborate with the Prince Sultan Bin Abdulaziz International Prize for
Water in contributing to international water-related efforts such as the Water Action
Decade and the Global Acceleration Framework. Together we foster exchange of data,
information and knowledge between the space and water sectors, with capacity building
activities on the use of space-based data for a more sustainable management of water and
aquatic ecosystems. Together, we contribute to innovation and improving water
governance by connecting almost 90 stakeholders from various sectors and research
disciplines, and moderating action-oriented dialogues from the local to the global level.”

-- Mr. Niklas Hedman, Acting Director of UNOOSA
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